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April 1, 2015

Ms. Sheryl L. Shaw, P.E.

Engineering Manager & Production Superintendent
Walnut Valley Water District

271 South Brea Canyon Road

Walnut, CA 91789

RE: Cancellation of Request for Extension of Renewables Portfolio Standard (RPS)
Certification Deadline for the Walnut Valley Water District — Unit 1 Facility (CEC-RPS-ID
#60333E)

Dear Ms. Shaw:

This is response to your February 24, 2015 letter requesting an extension of the RPS
certification application deadline for the Walnut Valley Water District — Unit 1 conduit
hydroelectric facility and your subsequent letter dated March 24, 2015 requesting to rescind that
request due to the expiration of your power purchase agreement with Southern California
Edison and your intent to seek a new contract with Southern California Edison.

Your request for extension is hereby cancelled. As you requested, Energy Commission staff will
review and process the application for certification submitted on February 24, 2015, and will
contact you for additional information if needed.

If you have further questions about this matter, please contact Lynette Green at
Lynette. Green@energy.ca.gov or 916-653-2728.

Sincerely,

/;
[
Robert P. Oglesby

Executive Director

cc: Lynette Green
Gabe Herrera




